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Winter Clearance

.......

Shop early
for the
best
selection

.........

Interior Design Studio

35 Crawford Cr., Campbellville, Ont.
Phone: 905-854-1766 Fax: 905-854-3101

—

“THE DAWN OF
THE DRE

to massage therapist Lescine, a graduate
of Sutherland-Chan School, who is pleased
to offer Massage Therapy as an alternative
tool for healing, preventative care, or relief
from many conditions. Lescine looks
forward to meeting your health care needs.

All the best in the
New Year!

Hours: Tuesday,
Wednesday, Friday 2-8 pm.

DR. MARK FLEET

CHIROPRACTOR

35 MAIN STREET NORTH
CAMPBELLVILLE, OHTARIO LOP 1BO

TELEPHONE: 905.854.2444
campbellville chiropractic centre

improvements

THANK YOU
SLOTS

BY BRENDA MATHIES

he positive impact of Mohawk

Slots has once again been
noticed. On January 17th, MPP Ted
Chudleigh presented Mayor Krantz
with a cheque for over $1.5 million
during a quiet ceremony at the
Milton Town Hall.

This represents the Ontario
Lottery Commission’s third quarter
contribution for QOctober to
December 2002. In total over $6 mil-
lion was granted to the Town of

Milton last year. Milton uses this

many capital
the

money to finance
Milton

and
Community Fund.

CABA MINUTES January 8, 2003
ATTENDANCE: 7 people attended the
monthly meeting at the Trail Eatery.
CHRISTMAS PARADE Once
again Glenn Goldstraw did a great job

organizing the annual Santa Claus
Parade with a fine gathering of bands,
floats and displays. There was good sup-
port from the many spectators who
enjoyed this event. Maybe next Christmas
more streets will organize parties and even
enter floats. CA Towing again generously
provided the vehicle for CABA'S float.
Renovations to the float are planned for
the summer.

CHRISTMAS DECORATIONS -
To be put up by mid-November. Cost effec-
tive plans were made for decorating the
trees in the Pond Park and for additioanal
decorations on the Hydro poles along the
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Country Meadows Mall

35 Crawford Crescen

905) 854-1093

Nm nwenng w:li be held on Wedmdaj, Febmarj IZ ? DD p.m. at The Trml Eaberjr

route of the Parade. CABA appreciates
the support and work performed by
Jennifer Reynolds and her personnel of
Community Services.
ORGANIZATION .- Dawn Murphy
has taken on the position of Treasurer.
Sophie Chaney is no longer able to act as
Secretary: she will be missed. Harry Yates
will take on these duties temporarily (he
hopes). :

PROMOTION - The Campbellville
flyer, which is distributed at various
tourist information centres, and is includ-
ed in the DayTripper and mail drops, has
successfully promoted both the Village and
local businesses. Marilyn Goodale will
coordinate the preparations of the 2003
edition. Other advertising will be handled
by Dawn.

BEAUTIFCATION - A subcommit-
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tee headed by Ruth Hall has plans under-
way to continue the clean up of the hedge
along Campbell Ave W. The Works
Department has undertaken cleaning up
and planting in the area opposite St.
David's Church. Richard Cooper of the
KOA Campgrounds has donated a bench
that will be installed at this location. It is
hoped that many merchants and house-
holders will participate in a summer pro-
gram to purchase and maintain ﬂﬁwering
hanging baskets. Discussions have already
been held with the Works Department
regarding the spring planting of all the
flowerbeds. Councilor Keates is working
with Conservation Halton to put in place
a satisfactory maintenance program for
the Pond Park.

Planning is under way for the various
Village Events arranged by CABA.
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